
Clean-up Weekend - Mar 25-26 
 
  
Hi everyone - Our Club 'Clean-up Weekend' on Mar 25-26 has been added to the calendar. Please visit 
our website calendar or CLICK HERE to access the sign-up sheet to volunteer some time assisting with 
power-washing our courts and other outside jobs.   
  
If you are unable to commit your time in advance, please just show-up at the Club and you'll be put to 
work where needed.  
Cleaning work on the interior of the Clubhouse is set to begin around 10 am on Saturday, Mar 25th. 
Please feel free to arrive with your own bucket and cleaning rags, if you have them.  
 
As well, please know that our ball machine has been brought indoors for repair ahead of the season. It 
will be unavailable for member use until further notice. 
Wendy Sider 
NWTC President 
  

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1BbmO__E02-tAxyHEbM4uHfKskZ2_7E9I/edit?usp=share_link&ouid=102585121924881314132&rtpof=true&sd=true

